
Welcome to 

The College of Business 
Millersville University 

 

On July 1, 2019 you became a member of the new College of Business. 

Congratulations!  We have a new College of Business but your academic program 

and department remain the same and therefore you can expect the same quality of 

service from your adviser, department chairperson and teaching faculty. 
 

 

Have Questions about major and classes: 

Make sure you contact your adviser about classes, course schedule, questions about 

the program, etc.  Do you know who your adviser is and where their office is? 

Go to Max – Student Services – Advisement- Degree Audit 

Your Department Chair 

Accounting and Finance – Dr. Eric Blazer 

Management and Marketing – Dr. David DiRusso 

Department Secretary – Ms. Andrea Clark – 717-871-7209 
 

 

Some Useful Information as The Fall Term Begins: 
 

Is your schedule complete? The last day to add or drop a class is Tuesday, 

September 3, 2019 at 11:59 pm. 
 

Registration for: 

Winter 2020 starts on 10/2/2019 

Spring 2020 starts on 11/07/2019 
 

 

Internship – It’s not too late to consider an internship for Fall 2019,  

also plan for Spring 2020.   

Contact: 

Dr. Eric Blazer – Accounting and Finance (International and General) 

Dr. Behnam Nakhai – Management and Marketing 
 

 

Do you need more specialized assistance? Please contact the  

Office of Learning Services – Lyle Hall 352 - 717-871-5554,  

during the first week of class. 


